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§15115.  Temporary certificate
If an emergency affecting public safety and welfare exists, the chief inspector may issue a 

temporary inspection certificate for a period not exceeding 6 months after an inspection certificate has 
expired.  A temporary inspection certificate may be issued without an internal inspection being made. 
If the boiler or pressure vessel is insured, the temporary inspection certificate may not be issued until 
recommended in writing by the authorized inspector of the company insuring the boiler or pressure 
vessel and by the chief inspector or one of the deputies; or, if the boiler or pressure vessel is not insured, 
the temporary inspection certificate must be recommended in writing by at least 2 authorized state 
inspectors.  The provisions as to posting of the inspection certificate apply to the temporary inspection 
certificate.  [PL 2013, c. 70, Pt. C, §29 (AMD).]
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